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22 April 2016

Dear Betty,
I remember that you told me you were going to be away - so you 

may not see this letter until you return.
There is quite a bit of information on the Sweetings in the Llanblethian 

parish register and there are numerous wills in the National Library, which 
would probably enable us to take the family tree back well into the 17th 
century. The earliest will of a Sweeting is for Elinor, of Llanblethian in 
1634. There is a marriage of Elizabeth Sweeting at Llandough in 1615.

On the other page there is a possible family tree for Daniel Niblet 
Sweeting. (It needs a lot more proof.) A will of David Sweeting of Aberthin, 
yeoman, 1767, may be that of his father?. Your correspondent would need to 
contact the National Library (which can be done on line) to see this and 
other wills. Telephone 01970 632800 Website www.llgc.org.uk.

I happened to see Keith Edwards in the Record Office today. He says that 
the deeds of Sweetings, Aberthin, are in the National Library. He knows 
about Edna Adams's work on the family.

On the proposed new book, I have been to see Keith Brown. He would like 
to have the text, complete with illustrations, by the 1st June. So as soon 
as you are back home I would like to call in at the Local Studies Room to 
see what suitable illudjrations are there. Keith Brown can accept them in 
hard copy or in digital form.

Yours sincerely,

http://www.llgc.org.uk

